
Report of the Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

4. CREATIVE COMMUNITIES FUNDING 
 
 A report from the Community Arts Adviser and the Committee Secretary detailed the results of the 

March 2003 funding application round from the Creative Communities New Zealand funding scheme. 
 
 The Committee decided to recommend to the Creative Communities Assessment Panel that it: 
 
 1. Review the criteria supplied by Creative Communities New Zealand. 
 
 2. Review the format under which budgets are established for different categories of applications. 
 
 3. Consider the provision of administrative support to applicants, utilising the funds allocated from 

the scheme for this purpose. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


